LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING,

454, CALIFORNIA STREET,

SAN FRANCISCO

23rd May, 1917. T,1,0YD’S REGISTER
: NEW YORK

REG'D MAY 29 1917
‘ AN®'D
Dear Sir,

We have to acknowledge receipt of Mr. French's
letter of the 17th inst. containing inquiry relative to the,
first entry report on the s/s "THORDIS", SFo. Report No.2476,
and in regard theretc to state that the secord deck beams are
8 x 3 X 33 x .50 as shown in the sketch of the Midship secticn
of this vessel as built, and it is regretted that the report
is in error.

Yours very truly,

The Secretary,

NEW YORK.

Y a1-0186




